
By:    Gilbert LaForce, P.E.
          Engineering Manager
Date: 08/29/2023 9:58:23 AM
El Paso County Department of Public Works

ApprovedNotation:
El Paso County does not own and is not responsible for the
underdrains or groundwater discharge systems shown on these
plans and assumes no liability for water rights administration by
approving these plans








































